
ALVINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED 4/5/18 to 1/6/18 FOR CONSIDERATION AT JUNE 2018 FULL COUNCIL 
MEETING 

Date Received Sender Subject Notes 
4/5/18 onwards FoDDC/GAPTC/ Notification of 

meeting re FoD youth 
services and various 
follow-up emails 

 

10/5/18 Skanska Update on LED street 
lighting project 

 

14/5/18 GRCC Reminder about 
Neighboruhood 
Planning workshop 
6/6/18 

 

14/5/18 FoDDC News: FoDDC to phase 
out pest control 
services 

 

14/5/18 Citizens’ Advice 
Bureau 

News: Citizens Advice 
merger – FoD and 
Gloucester branches 

 

15/5/18 Forest Routes Invitation to Forest 
Routes celebration 
event 

 

15/5/18 FoDDC Notification of NHS 
public consultation on 
site of new hospital 
(starting 21/5) 

 

16/5/18 FoDDC Invitation to complete 
Gloucestershire 
Housing with Care 
survey, closing 4/6 

 

16/5/18 FoDDC (Clive 
Reynolds) 

Letter introducing a 
new type of planning 
application: 
Permission in Principle 

 

18/5/18 FoDDC (Wendy 
Jackson) 

Invitation to 
participate in HCLG 
inquiry looking at 
future of England’s 
high streets and town 
centres in 2030. 

 

21/5/2018 FoDDC Applications invited 
for community grants 

 

21/5/18 FoDDC Applications invited 
for defibrillator 

 

22/5/18 FoDDC (Linda 
Bowdler) 

Consultation on 
gambling Statement 
of Principles (to 
inform decisions on 

 



granting gambling 
licenses over the next 
3 years) 

23/5/18 FoDDC Hale & Co to become 
dementia-friendly 
retailer 

 

25/5/18 FoDDC Marrilyn Smart OBE as 
Chairman of FoDDC; 
James Bevan as VC 

 

29/5/18 FoDDC Forest Routes 
supports Volunteers’ 
Week 2018 (1-7 June) 

 

30/5/18 GCC Gloucestershire 
Minerals Plan 
consultation (31/5 to 
13/7) 

 

31/5/18 FoDDC National Food Safety 
Week (4-10 June) 
press release 

 

31/5/18 GAPTC GAPTC newsletter  
31/5/18 GRCC GRCC newsletter  
31/5/18 GCC GCC newsletter 

(Councils Connected) 
 

 


